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Solicitation Addendum 

 
 
Addendum No.:  2 
Solicitation No.:  22-TA004090DJ 
Solicitation Title: Erie Road & SR 62 Improvements 
Project No.:  6094060 
Addendum Date:   April 18, 2022 
Procurement Contact: Dave Janney 
  Senior Procurement Agent   
 
 
IFBC 22-TA004090DJ is amended as set forth herein. Responses to questions posed by 
prospective bidders are provided below. This Addendum is hereby incorporated in and 
made a part of IFBC 22-TA004090DJ.  
 
The deadline to submit all inquiries concerning interpretation, clarification or 
additional information pertaining to this IFBC was April 15, 2022. 
 
QUESTIONS AND RESPONSES:  
 
Q1. The Invitation for Bid states that the bid is due on May 9th and the deadline for 

questions is April 15th, can these dates be extended, as contractors bidding 
schedules are busy? Please consider. 

 
R1. The Bid Opening date will remain, May 9, 2022, @ 11:00 AM. 
 
Q2. The roadway construction plans issued appear to be a scanned version and are not 

to scale. Can a clean original pdf of the roadway plans that are scalable be 
provided? Please advise. 

 
R2. The plans that were posted are the original set of plans and the only set we have. 
 
Q3. There appears to be approximately 4,000 CY of excess excavated fill. Who retains 

the excess fill material, County or contractor? Who is responsible for the removal 
of the excess material, the County or contractor? If the contractor is to move the 
excess to a County location, that information needs to be provided. Please clarify. 
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R3. The Contractor is responsible for retaining, removal, and disposal of any excess 
excavated fill. 

Q4. The MOT plans that are provided in the roadway plans are vague and only refer to 
the current FDOT 600 Indices. The current speed limit posted on SR62 is 60 MPH. 
For the amount of traffic and the safety of the workers, will the contractor be 
allowed to reduce the speed limit to 45 MPH in the construction zone? Please 
advise. 

R4. The County would support a reduction in speed limit during the work that occurs on US 
301 or at SR 62. Ultimately this will be FDOT's decision. 

Q5. It appears that a new entrance has been constructed on the south side of SR62 at 
approximately sta. 121+70. The plans do not show this entrance, how does the 
newly constructed entrance and turn lane affect the new proposed roadway at this 
location? Please advise. 

R5. Please bid the plans as advertised. If a revision is needed, we will coordinate with the 
successful low bidder for any revisions to the plans and cost. 

NOTE:  
Deleted items will be struck through, added or modified items will be underlined. All other 
terms and conditions remain as stated in the IFBC. 

INSTRUCTIONS: 
Receipt of this Addendum must be acknowledged as instructed in the solicitation document. 
Failure to acknowledge receipt of this Addendum may result in the response being deemed 
non-responsive. 

END OF ADDENDUM 

AUTHORIZED FOR RELEASE 
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